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Material Fact 

 
 
Banco Bradesco S.A. (Bradesco or Company) informs its shareholders and the overall 
market that the Board of Directors, in a meeting held today, approved Board of 
Executive Officers´ proposal for payment of interim interest on shareholders´ 
equity, in the total amount of R$2,300,000,000.00, of which R$0.207112492 per 
common share and R$0.227823742 per preferred share. 
 
Those shareholders registered at the Company records on March 31, 2025 
(entitlement base date) shall be benefited and the shares will be negotiated “ex 
right” to the interim interest on shareholders´ equity as of April 1st, 2025. 
 
The payment will be made up to October 31, 2025 by the net value of R$0.176045619 
per common share and R$0.193650180 per preferred share, after deducting the 
withholding income tax of 15 percent (15%), except for the legal entity shareholders 
who are exempt from such taxation, who will receive by the declared amount and 
will be performed as follows: 
 
• to the shareholders whose shares are deposited at the Company and who keep 

their register and banking data updated, by means of credit in the current 
accounts in Financials Institutions appointed by them; and  

 
• to the shareholders whose shares are deposited at B3 S.A. - Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão, 

by means of Institutions and/or brokerage houses which keep their shareholding 
position in custody. 
 

The shareholders who do not have their data updated must go to a Bradesco Branch 
of their preference, with their Individual Taxpayer’s ID, Identity Card and proof of 
residence to update their information and receive the respective amounts to which 
they are entitled.  
 
The interest hereby approved represents, approximately, 12.0 times the value of 
interest paid monthly, net from withholding tax, and will be computed in the 
calculation of mandatory dividends for the year set forth in the Company’s Bylaws.  
 

Cidade de Deus, Osasco, SP, March 20, 2025 

 

 
André Costa Carvalho 
Investor Relations Officer 


